
“We are alarmed at the lack of testing currently in place to 
meet the present-and-growing threat of Cesium 134 and 137 
contamination in our food supply. The time is past-due for a 
comprehensive response to radiation present in our food supply 
from the Fukushima disaster. 

“... FDA should promulgate a binding U.S. threshold of 5 Bq kg 
of Cesium 134 – 137 contamination, but there is no safe dose. 
Consumers should have the information they need to manage 
their own Cesium 134/137 intake. The FDA should require the 
testing and labeling of Cesium 134/137 in food.” 

Fukushima Fallout Awareness Network 

Declares Food Safety 
A Basic Human Right! 

THIS INDEPENDENCE DAY:
Sign FFAN’s Food Safety 

Petition to the FDA!

Sign here ª http.FFAN.us    

BE FREE From Harmful Radioactive 
Contamination in our food supply!

 Tell the FDA: 
SET SAFE STANDARDS TODAY!

SUBMIT YOUR COMMENTS TO THE FDA ª HERE

			                          —Alexis Lynn Baden-Mayer 	
	       Political Director, Organic Consumers Association. 

http://ffan.us/
http://www.regulations.gov/#!submitComment;D=FDA-2013-P-0291-0001

